
Your membership in the PTA shows your child
the value that you place on their education.
Involvement in PTA committees helps to build
the Cougar Community and connect each
family to the school. 
To join the PTA, fill out the form on the next
page and return it to school with your
$8/member dues in an envelope marked "CMS
PTA-Membership" with your cash or check
made payable to CMS PTA .




Welcome to the 2022-23 school year! 
Thank you to all that donated items and time
towards the welcome back breakfast for the
staff.  It was a great start to the year.
It was wonderful to see so many families at
Back to School Night. It was the first time in
the building for many families, including some
of our 8th grade families! It is so nice to be able
to set foot in the building and know where
your children are spending their days. It was
also wonderful to have so many families join
the PTA as well as sign up for our committees. 
 Visit our website,
https://cockeysvillemiddlepta.org/ and join our
facebook group, Cockeysville Middle School
PTA, to keep up to date.
I look forward to seeing you at our meeting
Monday, September 12th at 7PM in the school
library. You can join the meeting through
Zoom if you are unable to attend in person.
The link will be sent out Sunday evening or
Monday morning.
This is going to be a fantastic year, and
together we are better.

IMPORTANT DATES
September 11: Online Spiritwear Sale
Closes
September 12: PTA Meeting
September 20: Bertucci's Restaurant
Fundraiser
September 20: CMS Food Pantry Open 3-
4 PM
September 22: Curbside with Carney
September 26: Professional Development
Day, No School for Students
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Membership

Fundraising

Our main fundraiser for the year is the
Cougar Campaign, a Direct Donation
Drive.  Any donation you are able to make
$5-$10-$50 or more will help us reach our
goal of $8000 to support the staff and
students of CMS. You can send your tax-
deductable donation via cash or check
made payable to CMS PTA accompanied
by the simple form on page 2 to the
school in an envelope addressed to CMS
PTA.
Our online Spiritwear sale is available now
through September 11th. There are a wide
variety of items available, with a choice of
3 different CMS logos. See the flier on
page 3 for more information.
The first restaurant night for this school
year will be September 20th at Bertucci's
Brick Oven Pizza & Pasta.  See the flier  on
page 4 for more information.

At Back to School Night, we approved our
fiscal budget for the 2022-23 school year.
A copy of the categorical budget can be 

found on page 2.

To Join the PTA or Donate to the Cougar Campaign online,
scan the QR code or visit the Memberhub Online Store at

https://cockeysvillecougars.memberhub.com/store









reflections@cockeysvillemiddlepta.org
Information
coming soon

The National PTA Art
contest is coming to
CMS! Stay tuned for
more information


